
 

 
 

D.O. No. F. 1-30/2023 (NEP)                                                    September 21, 2023/ 30 भाद्रपद, 1945 

Dear Student, 

To enhance students’ participation and create awareness of the various reforms in higher education, 
the University Grants Commission (UGC) launched an initiative, “NEP SAARTHI- Student 
Ambassador for Academic Reforms in Transforming Higher Education in India”. Through NEP 
SAARTHI, UGC aims to foster an environment where students can engage the students’ community as 
active participants in effectively implementing the provisions of the National Education Policy (NEP) 
2020. 

UGC had invited nominations from universities, colleges, and institutions for NEP SAARTHI, who have 
an outstanding personality, excellent communication skills, organisational capabilities, creativity, a 
sense of responsibility and being a team leader for conducting outreach programmes. 

As nominated by your Higher Educational Institution (HEI), the UGC is pleased to inform your name as 
the NEP SAARTHI. The details of the roles and responsibilities of NEP SAARTHI are enclosed here for 
your ready reference (or visit: https://www.ugc.gov.in/pdfnews/1566510_SAARTHI-GUIDELINES.pdf). 
UGC encourages you to make excellent use of this opportunity with great enthusiasm and dedication. 

UGC shall also organise your live interaction and orientation with the Hon’ble Chairman, UGC, in a few 
days. We believe that your involvement in this initiative will not only be personally enriching but will also 
significantly contribute to shaping the future of Indian higher education. 

You may reach out at: saarthi-nep@ugc.gov.in for additional information, if any. 

Look forward to your active involvement and contribution to UGC initiatives as a NEP SAARTHI. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

(Manish Joshi) 

 

To: 

1. Shri/Ms. Abinaya.M   

    14/110a, Kandiya Goundenpudur, S.V.Puram, Udumalpet 

    Email: abinayamuruganathan02@gmail.com 

2. The Vice-Chancellor/ Principal/ Director 

     Dr. Mahalingam College Of Engineering And Technology Tamil Nadu 

      State Tamil Nadu 

      Email: mcetprincipal2017@gmail.com 
 

(With a request to provide desired support to the SAARTHI to ensure effective Implementation of 

the initiative)



 

 
 

D.O. No. F. 1-30/2023 (NEP)                                                    September 21, 2023/ 30 भाद्रपद, 1945 

Dear Student, 

To enhance students’ participation and create awareness of the various reforms in higher education, 
the University Grants Commission (UGC) launched an initiative, “NEP SAARTHI- Student 
Ambassador for Academic Reforms in Transforming Higher Education in India”. Through NEP 
SAARTHI, UGC aims to foster an environment where students can engage the students’ community as 
active participants in effectively implementing the provisions of the National Education Policy (NEP) 
2020. 

UGC had invited nominations from universities, colleges, and institutions for NEP SAARTHI, who have 
an outstanding personality, excellent communication skills, organisational capabilities, creativity, a 
sense of responsibility and being a team leader for conducting outreach programmes. 

As nominated by your Higher Educational Institution (HEI), the UGC is pleased to inform your name as 
the NEP SAARTHI. The details of the roles and responsibilities of NEP SAARTHI are enclosed here for 
your ready reference (or visit: https://www.ugc.gov.in/pdfnews/1566510_SAARTHI-GUIDELINES.pdf). 
UGC encourages you to make excellent use of this opportunity with great enthusiasm and dedication. 

UGC shall also organise your live interaction and orientation with the Hon’ble Chairman, UGC, in a few 
days. We believe that your involvement in this initiative will not only be personally enriching but will also 
significantly contribute to shaping the future of Indian higher education. 

You may reach out at: saarthi-nep@ugc.gov.in for additional information, if any. 

Look forward to your active involvement and contribution to UGC initiatives as a NEP SAARTHI. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

(Manish Joshi) 

 

To: 

1. Shri/Ms. Bibek Barik 

    1024/11,Type 3 Quarters, Ramasamy Hill, Aruvankadu, Coonoor- The Nilgiris 

    Email: bipulbibek@gmail.com 

2. The Vice-Chancellor/ Principal/ Director 

     Dr. Mahalingam College Of Engineering And Technology Tamil Nadu 

      State Tamil Nadu 

      Email: mcetprincipal2017@gmail.com 
 

(With a request to provide desired support to the SAARTHI to ensure effective Implementation of 

the initiative)



 

 
 

D.O. No. F. 1-30/2023 (NEP)                                                    September 21, 2023/ 30 भाद्रपद, 1945 

Dear Student, 

To enhance students’ participation and create awareness of the various reforms in higher education, 
the University Grants Commission (UGC) launched an initiative, “NEP SAARTHI- Student 
Ambassador for Academic Reforms in Transforming Higher Education in India”. Through NEP 
SAARTHI, UGC aims to foster an environment where students can engage the students’ community as 
active participants in effectively implementing the provisions of the National Education Policy (NEP) 
2020. 

UGC had invited nominations from universities, colleges, and institutions for NEP SAARTHI, who have 
an outstanding personality, excellent communication skills, organisational capabilities, creativity, a 
sense of responsibility and being a team leader for conducting outreach programmes. 

As nominated by your Higher Educational Institution (HEI), the UGC is pleased to inform your name as 
the NEP SAARTHI. The details of the roles and responsibilities of NEP SAARTHI are enclosed here for 
your ready reference (or visit: https://www.ugc.gov.in/pdfnews/1566510_SAARTHI-GUIDELINES.pdf). 
UGC encourages you to make excellent use of this opportunity with great enthusiasm and dedication. 

UGC shall also organise your live interaction and orientation with the Hon’ble Chairman, UGC, in a few 
days. We believe that your involvement in this initiative will not only be personally enriching but will also 
significantly contribute to shaping the future of Indian higher education. 

You may reach out at: saarthi-nep@ugc.gov.in for additional information, if any. 

Look forward to your active involvement and contribution to UGC initiatives as a NEP SAARTHI. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

(Manish Joshi) 

 

To: 

1. Shri/Ms. Sharvesh.A J  

    B3, Avinashi Apartment, Pattayappan Nagar, 15-Velampalayam (Post),Tiruppur 

    Email: sharvesh.aj@gmail.com 

2. The Vice-Chancellor/ Principal/ Director 

     Dr. Mahalingam College Of Engineering And Technology Tamil Nadu 

      State Tamil Nadu 

      Email: mcetprincipal2017@gmail.com 
 

(With a request to provide desired support to the SAARTHI to ensure effective Implementation of 

the initiative)


